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I am against this bill and for an evaluation of the habitat effects of the bridge. This area of the trail system is already
busy with hikers and | can see no significant additional effect from having the bridge. However, if Fish and Wildlife
and the Forest Service determines through their evaluation that there is significant impact, there should be not be a
way for the Deschutes County Parks and Rec. to wait a year and then build. If there needs to be a change in the
rules, eliminating that waiting provision would be valuable to habitat.
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